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Newsletter – Summer 2018 
 

A Word Of Thanks From The General Manager 
 
2018 is quickly coming to an end and I want to praise God as we have celebrated 15 years since we 
officially commenced. Thank you for keeping 3ABN Australia in your daily prayers. Thank you for 
faithfully supporting the work of 3ABN Australia, enabling us to take the wonderful Bible truths about 
God, Jesus, salvation, and eternal life into the homes of millions, 24/7, here and around the world. 
 
In answer to prayer for increased viewership, in 
2017, God opened the way for 3ABN to be available 
on VAST channel 603 via satellite, alongside ABC, 
SBS and the commercial channels around Australia. 
At that time there were 300,000+ VAST homes 
having access to 3ABN (not to mention the 
thousands already watching on Optus D2 in AU, NZ 
and PNG). What is exciting about VAST is that it is 
growing by 500 to 800 homes each week, showing 
the undiluted Three Angel’s Messages, 24/7, to 
many new homes. I ask for your support in keeping 
the wonderful, much needed Word of God before the 
people in Australia, New Zealand, PNG, and the 
world at large via the Internet. 
 
This year, 3ABN Australia held a very successful 
Homecoming program at Avondale Memorial 
Church. Our presenters, from 3ABN USA and 
Australia, spoke on “KNOWING GOD”. It was very 
encouraging to hear how blessed people felt and 
many asked about a similar program in 2019.  
 
Recently I was asked how we are doing. To be 
perfectly honest, our donations are at a low level but 
my response remains, “while God provides, the doors 
are open.” Each day at 12:20 pm, the staff at 3ABN 
Australia stop to pray, thanking God and asking Him 
to provide the needed funds to keep the doors open. 
We ask God to bless those who donate to this 
ministry and those who help in various ways. Please 
join us in prayer, in your homes or workplace, at 
12:20 pm each week day. 
 
As I look at the world around us, I sense we need to 
be doing more, especially for our children and youth. 
We have a facility to produce new programs but, to 
do this, we need people and means. If you have 
either, we want to hear from you. We have eight 
dedicated and willing staff members who work in 
many capacities, but we need additional brain and 
manpower. As the General Manager, I want to be 

praising God as people rally to help us do more, 
preparing our children, youth, and others to know 
Him and be ready for Jesus’ return. I find peace in 
Proverbs 3:5, 6: “Trust in the Lord with all thine 
heart; and lean not unto thine own understanding. In 
all thy ways acknowledge Him and He shall direct 
thy paths”.  
 
With all that is happening around us, and as informed 
Bible students knowing time is short, please make an 
earnest effort to: 
 
Tell others about 3ABN, 24/7 Christian TV and 
Radio Network 

Help people to access 3ABN on the free phone 
app, YouTube on smart TVs, computers, 
VAST channel 603 and Optus D2 

Become a voice in your local churches for 3ABN 

Encourage others to pray and financially support 
this Ministry 

 
I would welcome your comments on: 
• What programs you like to see 
• Any ideas for children and youth programs   
• People you know to give 

testimonies on 3ABN NOW 
 
Thank you for all you do for the 
cause of God. 
 
John Malkiewycz 
General Manager 
 
 
 

3ABN Australia Holiday Dates 
 

3ABN Australia will be closed from Monday, 
24th December until Tuesday 1st January 2018. 
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Homecoming 
 
The 3ABN Australia Homecoming at Avondale 
Memorial Church, and the Rally in Launceston, both in 
October, 2018, were a real blessing to those who 
attended. With 13 sermons (7 in Launceston), two 
concerts (one in Launceston), congregational singing 
with Tim Parton, and the Opening and Closing 
programs, there was a bounty of spiritual food. The 
Holy Spirit was certainly present with us all and the 
speakers presented precious sermons on the topic of 
“Knowing God”. Many people have expressed their 
appreciation and requested that we have another 
Homecoming in Australia. Some said they had 
withdrawals after the Homecoming was over. One 
person told us it was the best weekend of his life! 
 
The programs have now been aired on 3ABN 
International and will soon be available for purchase as 
a set or by individual programs. The series will air 
again in the near future.  
 
We plan to have another Homecoming next year and we 
will give you more information in future newsletters.  
 

Some Feedback from 3ABN Australia 
Homecoming 
 
• “Wonderful messages” – Col  
• “A little of heaven” – Dell 
• “It was a blessing beyond measure” – Ivan 
• “So inspiring” – Dorothy 
• “So very inspiring” – Roy 
• “Thank you so much for the inspiring programs. We 

feel so blessed.” – Estelle 
• “Very uplifting” – Margaret 
• “It has been a great blessing for me” – Robert 
• “Wonderful experience. Please repeat!” – Graham 
• “We were so blessed, please do this again!” –Ivy 
• “What a marvelous blessing this weekend was” – 

Danny 
• “Really enjoyed the first of hopefully many 3ABN 

weekends. Was a real blessing.” – Michelle 
• “We were really blessed by the concert.” – John 
• “Let’s do this again!! Can we?” – Ben 
• “Wonderful programs, speakers and singers. Let’s 

do it again.” – John 
 

A Word from the Assistant to the General 
Manager 
 
 Over the last 16 years we have received reports of 
people who have been baptised in Australia and New 
Zealand due to 3ABN TV or Radio. Let me tell you 
about a few stories we know. 

One man in South Australia who began watching 3ABN 
wrote to us to say “at last the fence posts are lining up”. 
He was baptised because of the truth he was learning on 
3ABN. 
 
In Western Australia, a local SDA church member had 
made contact with a Dutch lady and asked us to install a 
satellite dish in her home. We got to know her and 
visited a few times. She started attending church and 
was baptised. She said it was because of the truth that 
she learnt through 3ABN that she was baptised.  
 
Howard, in Tasmania, listened to 3ABN Radio in his 
area and contacted us about the truths he was hearing. It 
took many years of listening before he made up his 
mind to be baptised, but he finally took that step in 
December 2016. What a precious soul he is! 
 
Many years ago John installed a system for a friend of 
ours who had it cabled to his non–Christian neighbour’s 
home. That neighbour enjoyed watching 3ABN and has 
now been baptised and is influencing HER neighbour 
and friends to watch 3ABN. 
 
These are just a few that we know of. We have been 
told of many who are now attending the SDA church 
because of 3ABN. Some have joined God’s Remnant 
Church through 3ABN. Others, who had left the SDA 
Church have come back after watching 3ABN. If you, 
or someone you know, was 
influenced to be baptised through 
3ABN TV or Radio, we’d love to 
hear the story. Maybe it would 
make a good 3ABN NOW 
interview! Let us know. 
 
Rosemary Malkiewycz 

 
 
Donation Options 
 
Bank Deposit 
Westpac 
BSB 036 134 
Account 126 252 
If you require a receipt for this contact us. 
 
Cheque mailed to: 
3ABN Australia Inc 
PO Box 752 
Morisset NSW 2264 
 
Phone: 
Call us at +61 2 4973 3456 
 
PayPal: 
You can donate safely and securely online at 
www.3abnaustralia.org.au and click Donate.  
 


